
Health Fair Feedback Submission 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Health Fair Organizer's Name] 

From: [Your Name] 

Email: [Your Email Address] 

Subject: Feedback on Health Fair 

Dear [Health Fair Organizer's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I would like to take a moment to provide feedback regarding 

the recent health fair held on [Insert Date of the Event]. 

Positive Aspects: 

• Well-organized event structure 

• Variety of health services offered 

• Friendly and knowledgeable staff 

Suggestions for Improvement: 

• More signage for navigation 

• Additional seating areas 

• Increased promotional materials 

Overall, I found the event to be beneficial and appreciate the effort that went into organizing it. 

Thank you for considering my feedback. 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 


